[image: ]

Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Illinois Sustainable Food Project – Extrusion Expansion

Date of Report Submission: Spring 2019 – Semester Report

Project Progress to Date:
The seasoning line has been installed and in use for several projects with product heading to dining. The new extruder is going through start-up 10/14/19 and will be operational by year-end. There is still one piece of equipment to procure to complete the project.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
This equipment has been featured on the IBRL and FSHN-PPP websites and social media pages. It was also featured at our recent open house and technology showcase.
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